
 

 

From The BWCRA Board 
 

Important Information 
Regarding Tribunals Ontario Notices 

 

 

Many residents are receiving papers from Tribunals Ontario. These papers 

have been sent to the residents who signed the T2/T3 forms during April 

2024.   

The receipt of these papers does NOT require any action by an individual 

resident. These papers indicate that the Landlord Tenant Board (LTB) has 

received our T2/T3 submission and have placed it “in queue for processing.”  

It may be a few months before we will be notified of a hearing.   

The papers provide you, the resident, with an individual PIN, the file number 

for our T2/T3, and information about other resources provided by Tribunals 

Ontario. The BWCRA Board will continue to monitor the progress of our 

submission and keep you informed.       

 

LEGAL FUND:  The Legal Fund needs your help. A small investment in the 

legal fund could reap savings in your rent in the future.   
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